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As of June 11, 2022, the Province of Ontario has removed all Covid-related directives.  
As previous Covid-related protocols are suspended, at this time, there is no requirement 
from Skate Ontario to collect Covid waivers or immunization status as part of the 
registration process.  
 
MFSC will continue to comply with Mississauga public health and Ontario government 
policies and guidelines and should protocols change in the future, we will keep our 
members updated to the best of our abilities. 
 
https://www.mississauga.ca/city-of-mississauga-news/covid-19-recovery/current-
measures-and-restrictions/  
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